
For more information, contact
Sheila Harewood, Supervised

Visitation Coordinator at:
sharewood@nonniehoodprc.org 

or 607-936-3837

Private, single family
appointments

Downtown Corning parks,
restaurants & public spaces

Any family with a court order
for supervised visitation is
eligible to apply

Documentation of attendance
and visit observations are
available to all parties

Follows all NY health
guidelines for safety

Apply online at:
www.nonniehoodpr.org/
nurturing-connections

Supervised
Visitation

In-person supervised 
visits are now available!

Nurturing Connections

The Nonnie Hood Parent Resource Center
is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. 
300 Civic Center Plaza, Suite 210

Corning, NY 14830
www.nonniehoodprc.org

The PRC staff are specially trained
to supervise parent-child

interactions with a focus on the
safety and well-being of the

child(ren). Participating families
also receive free parent education

classes to help nurture their
parent-child relationship.


